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d. ad High School Representative
i. Member, Carmen Perez

e. South El Monte High School Representatives
i. Member, Maria De La Cruz
ii. Member, Sandra Heredia
iii. Member, Maria Reyes

f. Arroyo High School Representatives
i. Vice President, Nancy Urquilla
ii. President, Gloria Nunez

6. Announcements
Mrs. Linda Rosales, DELAC president, shared the following information:

• Next DELAC meeting will be scheduled tentatively for August of 2023 in order to present
the Consolidated Application [I-EL 2.3]

7. Adjournment
Mrs. *ORULD 1XþH] �$+6� asked for a motion to close the meeting.

0RWLRQ� Mrs. ,D 0HMLD �09+6) made the first motion to end the June 13, 2023 meeting at
5:03pm.

6HFRQG� Mrs. 0DULD 5H\HV �6(0+6� seconded the motion.
9RWH� _11_ in favor, _0_ against, _0_ abstentions (_11_ members present)

Motion passed unanimously to close the meeting at 5:04pm.


